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Referrals for women who live on the boundary

of the Women’s and Monash Health

(Sandringham Hospital) catchments

Dear GP colleagues

I am writing with a short email to confirm arrangements for referrals.

As you are aware, Sandringham Hospital’s maternity, gynaecology and

neonatal services are now managed by Monash Health (as of 6 February 2023).

All referrals for care at Sandringham Hospital must be made via Monash

Health’s HealthLink eReferral system.

Referrals for people who live on the boundary

We wish to confirm that women who live in the below postcodes should be

referred to the Women’s at Parkville, rather than Monash Health:

3182 (St Kilda West), 3183 (St Kilda East) and 3184 (Elwood).

These referrals should be made to the Women’s (via Fast Fax Referral - (03)

8345 3036).

If a referral you make to the Women’s is declined and you wish to query this,

please feel free to contact me at gp.liaison@thewomens.org.au

Kind regards

Dr Ines Rio

Head – GP Liaison Unit

The Royal Women’s Hospital
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